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Wednesday, June 13, 2018 | 6:30 PM – 8:30 PM
Lauderdale Manors Park

1340 Chateau Park Drive, Fort Lauderdale

N.W. 15th Avenue Mobility Plan Workshop

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews /cityoffortlauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with the Lauderdale Manors neighborhood to create a plan to 
calm traffic and improve the pedestrian and bicycling environment on N.W. 15th Avenue. 

The City is hosting a public workshop on Wednesday, June 13th at 6:30 p.m. and we want to hear 
from our neighbors. We encourage you to participate in this information-gathering workshop to help 
identify areas of concern along N.W. 15th Avenue and the needs of the community. 

We welcome your input, ideas, and participation. Please join us as we work together to build a 
fully connected neighborhood with streets and roadways that safely accommodate all types of users, 
including people of all ages and abilities walking, biking, driving or riding public transit. 

If you would like additional information, please contact Karen Warfel, Principal Planner, at 
(954)828-3798 or kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!


